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CITY OF CONCORD 

New Hampshire’s Main Street™ 

Fire Department 
 

REPORT TO MAYOR AND THE CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  Sean W. Brown, Fire Chief  

DATE:  January 24, 2022 

SUBJECT: Report from the Fire Chief on GOFERR Locality Equipment 

Purchase Program 
 

Recommendation 

 

The Fire Department requests that the Council accept this report requesting to apply for the 

GOFERR Locality Equipment Purchase Program Grant. 

 

Background 

The Locality Equipment Purchase Program provides support of up to $50,000 per New 

Hampshire locality (cities and towns) for purchasing safety and emergency equipment needed as 

a result of or in response to the health crisis and its negative effects.  

Discussion 

The Fire Department has been staffing a reserve ambulance when system demand created by 

hospital delays are exceeding our system capabilities. This grant funding will be utilized to 

adequately equip a reserve ambulance with the appropriate medical equipment for rapid 

deployment. 

 

 


